
NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040, St. John's, Newfoundland and Labrador, Canada, AlA 5B2

E-mail: shirleywalsh@nlh.nLca

2019-12-05

Ms. Shirley Walsh
Senior Legal Counsel, Regulatory
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro
P.O. Box 12400

Hydro Place, Columbus Drive
St. John's, NL A1B4K7

Dear Ms. Walsh:

Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro - Reliability and Resource Adequacy Study - Enclosing
The Liberty Consulting Group Comments on Hydro's November 15,2019 Update Response
and Request for Comments

Please find enclosed a copy of the Board's report received from The Liberty Consulting Group titled.
Reliability and Resource Adequacy Study: Comments on November 15, 2019 Update Response to Liberty's
Recommendations, in relation to above-noted matter.

The Board requests that Hydro provide any comments it may have on this report by Friday, December 13,
2019.

If you have any questions please contact the Board's Legal Counsel, Ms. Jacqui Glynn, by email,
jglynn@pub.nl.ca or by telephone 709-726-6781.

Sincerely,

Sara Kean

Assistant Board Secretary
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Newfoundland Power Inc.
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